
   CALL FOR CONTRIBUTION TO PROCEEDINGS 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

December 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear participants in the 10th International Congress of Hittitology, 
 
Many thanks for your participation and your contribution to the stimulating and 
successful atmosphere of the 10th International Congress of Hittitology. We now would 
like to invite you to submit the final, written version of the paper you presented. We plan 
to publish the proceedings of the conference in the CHD Supplement series. This series is 
published by the Oriental Institute (OI) Press. This means that, as with all OI publications, 
all contributions are subject to peer review, so publication is not guaranteed. After we 
have received the reviewer(s) comments on your paper we may ask you to take those 
comments into account for final submission of your paper. The deadline for submissions 
is June 1, 2018. 
 
A style sheet is attached. As indicated on the style sheet, there is a 45,000 keystroke limit 
to individual submissions, which should be submitted both as a Word file and in pdf. 
 
Please let us know if you intend to publish your paper with us. 
 
We are looking forward to hearing from you.  
 
 

 
Theo van den Hout       Petra Goedegebuure 
 
Arthur and Joann Rasmussen Professor of Hittite 

and Anatolian Languages 
The Oriental Institute, Department of Near Eastern 

Languages and Civilizations, and the College 
University of Chicago 
email tvdhout@uchicago.edu 
tel.  +1-773-834-4688 

 
Associate Professor of Hittitology 
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